
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,          April 15, 2019 
 
As we approach the conclusion of your child’s middle school experience, I want to pass along 
some important information that pertains to promotion and the transition to NP 3  High. This letter 
is to inform you of promotion eligibility requirements. 
 
In order to participate in and be eligible for promotion to NP 3  High, students are expected to 
demonstrate a specific level of proficiency in their learning and citizenship. Students may not 
have any incompletes (I) or have more than one below basic score (1) on summative assessments 
for any standard, in any class. Additionally, students must demonstrate good citizenship. 
 
Most of the eighth grade class have spent their entire middle school years with us and understand 
the importance of task completion and showing what they know. It is essential for students to 
complete all assigned work and re-assessments as needed by Friday, May 17 th ; this is a 
schoolwide expectation. To this end, the eighth grade teachers will do their utmost to be available 
to students and communicate concerns as they arise. 
 
Please feel free to contact NP 3  counseling, administration, and/or your child’s Advisor if you 
have additional questions in regards to promotion requirements. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lindsay Anzelc, Principal & 8 th  Grade Team 
 
 
8th GRADE DATES TO NOTE: 
  
FEBRUARY T 2/2 NP3 High Shadow Showcase  
MARCH M-F 3/18-3/29 Spring Break 
APRIL M-F 4/8-4/12 NP3 High Counselors visit 8th grade Advisory classrooms  

M-F 4/19- 5/3 SBAC Testing  
MAY T 5/9 Leadership Day  

F 5/24 Last day to complete reassessments  
F 5/24 College Fair 1:30-3:00 
T-W 5/29-5/30 Promotion rehearsal 
Th 5/30 8th grade field trip 

 F 5/31 Promotion at 9:00 am, in the Gym 


